
 
     

   

 
 

 

 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Artist rights 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 5:32:44 PM 

Dear Ms. Espinel, 

ASMP and the Copyright Alliance have informed me of this welcome invitation from 
the Obama Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator. 

Artists in twenty first century America are exposed to copyright infringement and 
unauthorized use of their work on a grand scale. I am an artist myself and also work 
with artists. I have witnessed first hand the loss of income from the theft of 
intellectual property. 

Please do all that you can to protect our rights. Our ability to make a living is on the 
line. 

Thank You, 

Garry McElwee 

Garry McElwee 

1313 River Oaks Road 
Jacksonville, FL 32207 
904.891.5396 
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